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MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-053

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 Special Education Directors
	 School Psychologist
	 School Counselors

FROM:	 Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:	 May 3, 2021

SUBJECT:	 Survey Behavior Training Needs

SURVEY BEHAVIOR TRAINING NEEDS 
The Wyoming Department of Education, Special Education Division has shared a survey to 
determine the level of interest from Wyoming educators and service providers in Applied Behavior 
Analysis training opportunities. The information collected will be used to develop a plan to offer 
training programs designed to meet statewide workforce development needs.
 
The Wyoming Institute for Disabilities is partnering with Utah State Universities BCBA training 
program to help recruit and provide supervision for Wyoming professionals interested in obtaining 
their BCBA credentials. The University of Wyoming hopes to offer a pilot program in collaboration 
with another university starting in 2022 and then gradually expand the training programs over 
the next two-three-plus years. 
  
The survey can be found here. 

For more information, Canyon Hardesty, Community Education Health Sciences Director at 307-766-5003 or 
canyon@uwyo.edu.
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